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This would disproportionally burden hourly workers who do not get paid time off. 

Elections are always a Tuesday, a work day. It is not a paid holiday. If Oregon 

republicans want to win elections they should run on a platform that actually 

resonates with voters- they should not try to make it harder to vote. A hearty FUCK 

NO on this from this Oregon Voter. I have voted by mail my ENTIRE LIFE. You 

cannot re-can these worms.   


